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Welcome to the first edition of the McK-V Inquirer. 
 
In these pages we hope to provide helpful tips, resources and information on upcoming events, related to 
serving homeless children and youth in a highly digested form that will allow all of those interested an 
opportunity to explore further. 
 
We hope that you find the Inquirer useful and we welcome feedback. 
 
For questions or more information we encourage you to post to the server through which you received this 
message or contact: 
 
Kristine Nadolski, 
State Co-Coordinator 
DPI, Education for Homeless 
Children and Youth 
Kristine.nadolski@dpi.wi.gov 
 

or 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Corie Davis 
McKinney Vento Content Coach 
Wisconsin Early Childhood 
Collaborating Partners 
Coriedavis1961@gmail.com 

February Tip 
Amazon will donate 0.5% of the price of your eligible AmazonSmile purchases to National Association For The 
Education Of Homeless Children And Youth whenever you shop on AmazonSmile. Learn more at 
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/93-1154323 
 

Helpful Resource 
NAEHCY Podcasts:  HIGHER EDUCATION 
In an effort to provide succinct and readily accessible information about college access and success for young 
people experiencing homelessness, the NAEHCY Higher Education Committee is releasing a monthly higher 
education podcast. Please check back each month to access the newest podcast. 
http://www.naehcy.org/educational-resources/podcasts 
 

Early Childhood Focus 
http://center.serve.org/nche/downloads/briefs/early-childhood.pdf 
This brief from the Nation Center for Homeless Education focuses on best practices for serving young homeless 
children.  
 

Local Flavor 
We are looking to districts and other programs in Wisconsin who are serving homeless families, children and 
youth to share their own success stories.  Please send your one to two paragraph story to 
coriedavis1961@gmail.com  and watch for your story to appear in an upcoming edition. 
 

Upcoming Events 
• Beginning in the Fall of 2014 we will begin hosting a series of lunch hour webinars in correlation with 

some newly developed Tip Sheets.  Save these dates…10/8/14,   12/10/14,   2/11/15,   4/8/15. 
 

• NAHAEYC 2014 Conference:  10/25 – 10/28, Kansas City, MO 
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